
SIREN TOWN BOARD MEETING
OCTOBER 12, 2023

The Town of Siren held their monthly board meeting on October 12th, 2023 immediately following the 
Siren Sanitary District Board Meeting at the Siren Town Hall

Chairman Wayne Wiberg called the meeting to order at 6:50PM.

Open Meeting Notices were verified

Motion by Diane Lund to approve September Board Meeting minutes / Seconded by Phil Stiemann / 
Motion carried.

TREASURERS REPORT

MMA Savings Balance 8/31/2023 $173,357.97
Checking Balance 8/31/23 $610,216.98
Deposits $           0.00
Withdrawals $  70,082.92

Ending Balance 9/30/2023 $540,134.06
Total Checking and Savings $713,513.06

 
Equipment Hold $200,000.00
Revaluation Hold $  50,000.00
Tree Hold $    5,000.00

Ending Balance $508,513.40

Motion by Phil Stiemann to approve Treasurers Report / Seconded by Diane Lund / Motion carried.

Motion by Phil Stiemann to approve paying of bills / Seconded by Wayne Wiberg / Motion carried.

Public Input:
• None

UDC Building Inspector:
• Corey Anhalt, a property owner in the Town of Siren, expressed a number of issues he is having

getting a building permit from the Town’s contracted UDC inspector.  Corey will forward email 
correspondence to Wayne and Wayne will speak with the inspector.

Comprehensive Planning Committee:
• Committee met at 6pm to discuss future planning issues as well as what and when this 

information needs to be delivered to the county.  Future meeting to follow.

Town of Siren Credit Card:
• No action - Tabled until November meeting



Fire Department Budget:
• Fire department has reworked their budget to a lower number.  Will be approximately a $4,000 

increase to the Town of Siren over last year.

Snow Plowing for Fire Department:
• Tabled until November

Land Use:
• Nothing new to report on the proposed manufactured home park or short term rentals

Roads:
• Brushing and ROW clearing has begun on Tewalt and Waldora roads.
• Should have update on delivery of new tractor within the next few days.
• Town of Siren patrolmen will be assisting LaFollette with a large culvert patch.

Wayne, Diane and Chris are planning to attend the WTA convention in Wisconsin Dells in October.

ADJOURN:  Motion made by Wayne Wiberg to adjourn the meeting.  Seconded by Diane Lund.  
Motion carried.

Chris Tewalt – Clerk
Town of Siren


